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PRESS RELEASE 

 
No: 164/2013 
 
Date: 11TH March 2013 
 

  

MINISTER LINARES CONGRATULATES NETBALL TEAM 
 

Minister for Sport, the Hon Steven Linares MP, has sent the following message 
to Moira Gomez, President of the Gibraltar Netball Association. 
 
“As Minister for Sport and on behalf of the people of Gibraltar, I wish to 
congratulate you and all the members of the Gibraltar Netball under 17 team 
for winning Gold at the Netball European Championships held over this last 
weekend in Malta.  
 
Without doubt you have all once again excelled and made Gibraltar proud. 
Well done!” 
 
I would be grateful if you could please convey my message of congratulations 
to all your team members.” 
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